
 

18 July 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear parents and carers 

 

At Carrington School, we are continually looking for ways to ensure that our Personal 
Development (PD) curriculum supports our students in the most meaningful and relevant 
ways possible. To help us achieve this, we would be very grateful if you could take a few 
minutes to complete a short survey. 
 

Your views will help us better understand the personal development topics that you feel 
would benefit your young person most at the relevant stages in their education and 
life. By working together, we hope to tailor our PD lessons to reflect the real-life 
challenges and opportunities our students face, giving them the tools and confidence to 
thrive both in and outside of school. 
 

Please click the link below to complete the 
survey: https://forms.office.com/e/6QWBySsu2F. The survey will remain open 
until 5:00pm on Friday 25 July. 
 

Thank you for your support in helping us develop a curriculum that truly meets the needs 
of our young people. 
 

Warm regards, 
Ms N Messina-Persad 

Subject Leader of Personal Development 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/6QWBySsu2F

